
     
                    

 

 

           

 

 

 
 

2025 

AUTHORITIES, BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS 
TALENT BANK APPLICATIONS ARE BEING ACCEPTED 

 

The City of Altoona is currently accepting Talent Bank Applications 

from those interested in volunteering to serve on various Authorities, 

Boards and Commissions in the new year.  Talent Bank Applications 

are available on the City’s website at www.altoonapa.gov under the 

Document Center and can be completed and submitted online.   

Appointments will take place in January of 2025. 

 

To find out more information about each board and when they 

meet, go to the City’s website and click on City Services. 
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